
DSB Spring Town Hall Meeting 
A virtual event to provide agency updates and answer 
community questions.

The Department of Services 
for the Blind (DSB) 
announces the Spring Virtual 
Town Hall is scheduled for 
Tuesday, May 20, 2025, 
6:30 – 8:00 p.m.
DSB Town Halls are held 
virtually to allow input from 
citizens across the State of 
Washington and offer the opportunity for members of the public to 
hear directly from the agency, ask questions and raise concerns, 
and share what’s important to them. 
DSB will provide brief updates on: 

• Current State of the Agency
• Community Input/Perspective on VR Services
• Streamlining VR Services to Increase Rehab

Outcomes
The remainder of the event is dedicated to taking questions and 
comments from the audience members.
Everyone is welcome to log into this virtual town hall! This event 
is free, but participants need to register in advance. Zoom 
meeting invitations will be provided to registered individuals a 
week prior to the meeting. 
Closed captioning and ASL interpretation will be provided. For 
additional assistance with accommodation, please contact 
Yvonne.Verbraak@dsb.wa.gov.
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